
Thursday, May 19, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONS:  This is the LAST WEEK to purchase a yearbook 
online for our current price.  After the 22nd you will only 
be able to purchase a book during our Signing Party for 
the cost of $100 cash.  Go to yearbookforever.com now to 
purchase your book and guarantee a copy of our 60th 
anniversary yearbook. 
 
 
 
 
 
The Yearbook Signing Party is scheduled for May 26th 
right after school!  If you purchased a yearbook, your 
admission is free.  If you want to get autographs from your 
friends and did not purchase a yearbook, you will be able 
to purchase a signing book at the event for $5 which comes 
with admission to the Signing Party.  We will have food, 
raffles, music and many items to decorate your yearbook.  
Let’s end the year celebrating all of the memories we made 
this year! 

DONS:  It is class election week.  This election is for class 
officers and school site council members.  Voting links are 
on the ASB page of the school website and QR codes are 
posted in the Center Quad.  Voting ends Friday. 
 
Juniors:  Are you ready to learn about Senior portraits?  
Did you know that they happen this summer?  Details will 
be shared at a virtual parent meeting next Tuesday, May 
24th, at 6:00pm.  Tell your parents! Athletics 

Boys Varsity Tennis Individual CIF Play-Offs 
  @ Whittier Narrows - 8:00 
   
 
 

Sports 

Dual Language:  On Thursday, May 26th, we will be 
hosting our Senior Dual Language Banquet.  Tickets are 
$14 and they must be paid by TODAY.  Please RSVP with 
Ms. Torres, Mrs. Kittlaus or Dr. Fleck. 

Clubs & Activities 

Hey Hey Dons!!  Volleyball tryouts for next year’s team 
will be held TODAY from 2:00-4:30 in the gym.  Students 
must have a current physical and completed athletic  
packet.  Any questions, swing by and see Coach Sunabe. 

Seniors 

Seniors:  Grad Night is this Saturday.  Please check the bus 
lists this week.  It will be sent to your teachers and posted 
in the Center Quad.  Meet in the Gym at 8:00am.  Parking, 
drop-off and pick-up will all be in the Stadium lot. 
 
Seniors, as a reminder, if you are interested in purchasing 
extra Graduation tickets for the ceremony, you must  
complete the Google Form by May 20th.  Keep in mind 
extra tickets are not guaranteed.  Please see Mrs. Canal if 
you have any  
questions. 
 
Attention Seniors!!  Friday, May 20th, is the final day to 
submit your digital voiceover file.  If you have any  
questions, please see Ms. Daniels in Room 414 or  
Ms. Guerrero in Room 413. 
 
Seniors:  Preorder your Panoramic pictures today!  Order 
forms are available in ASB; you may order online, mail a 
check or pay in ASB beginning TODAY. 
 
Attention Seniors:  We will be collecting your chromebooks 
all next week, starting May 23rd, from 8:00am-3:00pm in 
the Library.  To avoid any charges and issues with the 
graduation ceremony, please return your chromebook, 
charger and case in the Library next week.  We will be  
collecting these items all week, Monday-Friday.  Thank 
You! 
 
 

  


